
 

 

 

 

 

 March 15, 2011 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ON CHAUNCY STREET 

 
Dear Chauncy Street Neighbor: 

 

The City has awarded a contract for the reconstruction of a number of streets throughout Cambridge to 

D’Allessandro Corporation, which includes the following work on Chauncy St: 

 

Water Service and Drainage Improvements:  Crews will replace select water services on the 

street and install several catch basins.  
 

Pedestrian Ramp Reconstruction: New pedestrian ramps will be placed throughout the project 

area.   
 

Roadway Paving: The roadway will be repaved and new pavement markings will be installed.   
 

Schedule 

The improvements listed above will take place in several phases.  The contractor will mobilize on Chauncy 

St starting the week of March 14 to begin replacing water services and installing new catch basins.  This 

work is expected to take 1 to 2 weeks to complete.  The contractor will return in the summer to install 

new pedestrian ramps on the street and the roadway is scheduled to be repaved later in the summer.  We 

will continue to update the neighbors as the construction progresses.  

 

General work hours will be 7 AM to 4 PM, Monday-Friday.  “No Parking” signs will be posted at least 24 

hours in advance of construction; please be sure to check posted signs for exact dates and times. 

 
 

Information and Assistance 

For any information or assistance during this project, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 

Manager, at 617-349-4870 or kdunn@cambridgema.gov.  If an emergency arises after hours or on 

weekends, please call the 24-Hour line at 617-349-4860. 

 

We thank you for your patience during this construction, and hope you enjoy these improvements once 

they are completed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Dunn 

Community Relations Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 
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